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THE PRESIDENT
OF THE
GENERAL ASSEMBLY

21 June 2019

Excellency,

I have the honour to refer to the upcoming meeting of the Ad Hoc Committee of the
General Assembly for the Announcement of Voluntary Contributions to the United Nations
Relief and Works Agency for Palestine Refugees in the Near East, which 1 will convene on
Tuesday, 25 June, at 10:00 a.m. at the Trusteeship Council Chamber.

In this regard, 1 have the honour to inform you that the Secretary-General of the United
Nations, H.E. Mr. Anténio Guterres and the Commissioner-General of the United Nations
Relief and Works Agency for Palestine Refugees in the Near East, Mr. Pierre Krdhenbiihl
will address the Pledging Conference.

In addition, two UNRWA Student Parliamentarians will be invited to make
statements, subject to the approval of the Ad Hoc Committee:

e Mr. Hatem Hamdouna, the President of the Gaza Student Parliament; and
e Ms. Hanan Abu Sabeh, the President of the Hebron and Bethlehem Area
Student Parliament.

I would appreciate your personal and active participation at this meeting.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Maria Fernanda Espinosa Garcés
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